July 28, 2010

VIA E-MAIL submission@abim.org

Lynn O. Langdon, MS Chief Operating Officer American Board of Internal Medicine 510 Walnut Street Suite 1700 Philadelphia, PA 19106-3699

Re:

Dear Ms. Langdon:

I am writing in response to the letter dated July 9, 2010 from Paul Lantieri III, Esquire, concerning the suspension of Dr. as SaBIM certification. In his letter, Mr. Lantieri informed me that ABIM staff had agreed to reduce Dr. started suspension to one year "in light of Dr. started selevel of intent and effort to undermine the certification process through the disclosure of ABIM Examination items."

While Dr. started selevel of intent and effort to undermine the certification process through the disclosure of ABIM staff's consideration and a reduction in the term of his suspension, a suspension of even one year presents significant problems for Dr. in moving forward in his career and is not warranted by his conduct in this matter. On Dr. started selevel selevel

I understand that the SCC will consider all statements and materials that have been submitted on Dr. 's behalf, so I will not reiterate the information about Dr. provided to ABIM in my letter of June 23, 2010, except to note again that Dr. received no benefit from providing ABIM Examination items to Arora—financial, educational or otherwise. Dr. appreciates ABIM's concern about the unlawful use of its Examination items and deeply regrets his unknowing participation in Arora's scheme.

Lynn O. Langdon, MS July 28, 2010 Page 2

